To: Greg Butler

E-Mail: greg.butler@I3harris.com
From: Behnam Ghaffari

Date: October 15, 2021

Subject: FCC File No. 1468-EX-ST-2021

Message:
Please address the following items:

1- Evidently, the emission bandwidth stated in the request is measured or calculated at the -20 db point.
The concern is that the emissions are much wider at the -60 db point and may interfere with the ASDE
radar for Salt Lake City airport which is in VERY close proximity to the requested location. For this
reason, can you provide the emission bandwidth at the -60 DB point.

2- Since you gave three different locations with the same coordinates, we need to know if either these are
short distance links in the same building, or just a generic location with multiple links spread throughout
the airport perimeter.

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of October 15, 2021 may result in
application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to Section 1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply’ button. In order for your response to be processed
expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at https://apps.fcc.gov/oetcf/els/index.cfm
by clicking on the "Reply to Correspondence” hyperlink.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number : 65239



